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June 1, 2020 
 

Contract Extension Vote Passed 
Our current contract will be extended through December 31, 2020.  With 
this contract extension it preserves all the terms and conditions of your 
current contact until the end of the year. 

Next steps: late summer we will be sending out online bargaining surveys, 
ask for bargaining team nominations, and hold meetings to review survey 
results.   

Our Willapa Harbor Hospital Union Stewards are: Anna Anderson, John 
Latimer, Karissa Hodel, and Tonya Rice 

If you have any questions and or concerns, you can reach out to me, 
Shelby Mooney, Union Representative at 206-448-2615 or 
shelby@opeiu8.org 
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